11/26/18

Verndale Public School Board,

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to coach volleyball here in Verndale for the past 10 seasons. I am fortunate to have many years of special memories for which I will be forever grateful. I always said that I had the best seat in the gym as I watched so many special young women grow up through the game of volleyball in addition to my very own.

This is my last season coaching and I hope that you will be able to find someone with not only a passion for the game, but even more importantly, a passion to teach the young women here in Verndale the important lessons of how a healthy team functions.

I wish the Verndale volleyball program many years of further success.

Sincerely,

Shelley Glenz